
Question on Notice 

No. 1140 

Asked on 26 October 2022 

MR D LAST ASKED MINISTER FOR EDUCATION, MINISTER FOR INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS AND MINISTER FOR RACING (HON G GRACE) 

QUESTION:  

Will the Minister advise when the necessary facilities for teaching agriculture and horticulture 
at Home Hill State High School will be completed and available for use by students? 

ANSWER: 

Funding of $550,000 (including GST) has been approved under the Department of Education’s 
Future Skills Pathways program to deliver a new greenhouse and agricultural shed at Home 
Hill State High School to support curriculum delivery.  

Construction of the new greenhouse and agricultural shed is forecast to commence in early 
2023 and is anticipated to be ready for use in the second half of 2023. 


